
 

  

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 23 June 2005 
 
Response to UNC Modification Proposal 0019 Amendment of 
Network Entry Provisions at ConocoPhillips sub-terminal at 
Theddlethorpe to align with Transco’s 10 Year Statement 
 
Dear Tim 
 
E.ON UK supports implementation of the above proposal.  We are in 
favour of the proposed changes to enable the economic and 
efficient delivery of new gas supplies at Theddlethorpe.  We agree 
with the proposer that the proposal would secure greater flexibility in 
the operation of the sub-terminal and allow additional, proven gas 
fields to be economically developed, thus enhancing security of 
supply. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Christiane Sykes 
Trading Arrangements 
Energy Wholesale 
02476 424 737 
 
 

E.ON UK plc 
Westwood Way 
Westwood Business Park 
Coventry 
CV4 8LG 
eon-uk.com 
 
 
 

Tim Davis 
Chief Executive 
Joint Office of Gas Transporters 
51 Homer Road 
Solihull 
West Midlands 
B91 3QJ 
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